passion for sports grounds

Dear SMG customers,

when the distress is high, we move closer together, as the saying goes. But
even that is not easy at this time. Despite all contact restrictions and concerns,
we should never forget the positive sides:

This crisis has unleashed enormous forces and innovation potential. And no
matter how far apart we are — online conferences and home offices have made
it possible for us to be close to our families, friends and business partners.

It has shown us how well we are with the blessings of modern times, despite
all worries and fears. We also have the good feeling that the solidarity and
willingness to help have increased around us.

We thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your loyalty over the past
twelve months and wish you, your family and all those close to you a
Merry Christmas with a small group and a good start into 2021. Stay
healthy and remember: We are always there for you and looking forward
to new projects together!

Your team from SMG

PS: Please note the following opening times over Christmas and New
Year:

e Dec. 23, 2020 to Jan. 6, 2021 closed

e Dec. 16, 2020 last day for delivery of goods
e Dec. 18, 2020 last day of shipping

e Jan. 07, 2021 first day of shipping
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